
A consideration of these time-tables will 
show why it is not possible for us often to meet requests 
from students to change particular hours in order that 
they may attend other courses, or because other courses 
have had their hours changed.

We really need another large lecture theatre, 
and another small seminar room.

At the beginning of each session one of the 
worst difficulties in adjusting our time-table arises from 
the fact that several courses are joiht courses for two 
faculties, and also that they include (in two cases) students 
from several years*, furthermore, all the students of one year 
are not taking the same other courses.

If you have any questions to ask about our 
time-table plans or difficulties kindly let me know.

Yours very truly,

A. Norman Shaw.
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